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I am writing in support of House Bill 4067, which establishes a task force for Electric 

Micromobility. 

In order to promote the use of fossil-fuel-free transport, Oregon needs to review and 

establish current standards and guidelines for use of ebikes, scooters, and other 

micromobility devices on our streets.   

 

Such a task force would centralize the efforts to increase the use of micromobility 

vehicles for the benefit of society at large.  Please prioritize safety in the context of 

equity and accessibility for all Oregonians. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Bill Stites 


